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NOTICE OF INFORMATIONAL WORKSHOP 
 

Planning and Building Department, Planning Division, Long Range Planning Unit, will be hosting 
an informational workshop for the Board of Supervisors in the Supervisors Meeting Room, 330 
Fair Lane, Placerville, CA 95667 on September 24, 2024, at 9:00 a.m., to review prior public 
and Planning Commission feedback regarding specific amendments to Section 130.40.130 of the 
Zoning Ordinance (Communications Facilities) from the Commission’s public workshop on 
February 22, 2024 and to solicit additional public and Board feedback regarding development of 
the draft amendments.   
 
Agenda and Staff Reports are available approximately two weeks prior at 
https://eldorado.legistar.com/Calendar.aspx 
 
All persons interested are invited to attend and be heard or to write their comments to the Board 
of Supervisors at 330 Fair Lane, Placerville, CA  95667 or via e-mail: edc.cob@edcgov.us.  Any 
written correspondence should be directed to the County of El Dorado Board of Supervisors, 330 
Fair Lane, Placerville, CA 95667 or via e-mail: edc.cob@edcgov.us.  
 
COUNTY OF EL DORADO BOARD OF SUPERVISORS & PLANNING COMMISSION 
KAREN L. GARNER, 
Executive Secretary, Planning Commission 
Planning and Building Director 
September 6, 2024 
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